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April 4, 2017

Alternative Preschool Meeting

Dear Community Members,

The school has been asked to help facilitate the rebirth of a part-time preschool similar to the one that operated many years ago in King City.  The new preschool will operate independently from the school, but would potentially provide parents with some alternative options for preschool.

Below are some items of interest:

· In no way, does this program impact the preschool that is currently being offered by the King City R-I School District.  The King City R-I School District is fully committed to the program it currently provides.

· A new program will need to have a governing board to oversee the operation of the preschool.

· The program will be parent driven and based on the needs of the group.

· The program could provide a program for 3 year old children.

If you or someone you know is interested in alternative preschool options, I would strongly encourage you to be a part of the planning process on April 10th at 6:00 P.M. in the library.

Sincerely,







Danny Johnson






King City R-1 Superintendent




“Striving for Excellence in Education”


